



Project 
 

expands its
advocacy to
universities 

The PTC Project RISE Team met with the deans

and officials of Pamantasan ng Cabuyao (PnC) last

May 04, 2022, to discuss the proposed rollout of

Project RISE components in the university.

PnC Officials, headed by Vice President for

Research and Extention Dr. Gie Bautista-

Camarinta, expressed their interest and support

for the proposed Project RISE components, which

will be piloted in the City of Cabuyao through the

university.

PTC Project RISE also expressed its intent to form

a partnership with Pamantasan ng Cabuyao to

develop resilient communities, and resilient lives.


